
MINUTES	OF	TECHNOLOGY	WORKGROUP	
	
A	meeting	of	the	Technology	Workgroup	was	held	on	October	10,	2016,	at	2:00	p.m.	in	1631	
McAfee.		Members	present:		Josh	Awalt,	Ryan	Gibson,	Billy	Hung	
	
Campus	Feedback	Tool	
	
Survey	on	3-5	questions	will	be	sent	on	October	15th	to	Faculty,	Staff,	and	Students	and	will	be	
open	for	one	week.		Survey	will	be	anonymous,	but	will	be	different	for	each	group.					
	
	
Data	Needs	
	
Workgroup	talked	about	themes	to	investigate	and	the	data	needed	to	make	informed	
decision.		Some	initial	data	needs	are:		Organizational	Chart	of	all	IT,	List	of	all	Services	and	
Investment	into	those	Services.			
	
	


